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N.C. UTILITIES COMMISSION RESCHEDULES HEARINGS
DUE TO ADVERSE WEATHER

RALEIGH, N.C. - Due to the forecast of adverse weather affecting the State today and tonight,
the North Carolina Utilities Commission is rescheduling hearings previously scheduled to be
held in Raleigh for this evening, March 3, 2014, at 7:00 p.m., to receive public testimony on the
electric utilities3 integrated resource plans in Docket No. E-100, Sub 137, and for Tuesday,
March 4, 2014, at 10:00 a.m., to receive public and expert witness testimony in the annual
review of gas costs for Frontier Natural Gas Company, LLC, in Docket No. G-40, Sub 119. The
hearing in Docket No. G-40, Sub 1 19 is being rescheduled for Tuesday, March 1 1, 2014, at
10:00 a.m. No date has yet been set for the hearing in Docket No. E-100, Sub 137. Further
information on these dockets is available on the Commission's online docket system at
www.ncuc.net.

About the North Carolina Utilities Commission

The North Carolina Utilities Commission is an agency created in 1891 by the North Carolina
General Assembly to regulate the rates and services of public utilities. It is the oldest regulatory
body in state government. Today, the Commission regulates providers of energy, telephony
services, water, transportation, household goods and more. For additional information on the
North Carolina Utilities Commission, visit Avww.ncuc.net.


